
 

Congratulations! 
Thank YOU for making Charlotte Public Schools 

a great place to serve our youth! 

Week of January 28, 2019 
 
 

Morgan Wilkins-Palmer (Weymouth): “Morgan is almost 9 months pregnant but 
has still made the staff of Weymouth her top priority. Great example is while we 

have been off due to severe weather and cold she made sure to make it in to 
Weymouth to make sure the payroll was done so staff would not get a delayed 

paycheck. Than you Morgan!”  ~April Debler 
 

Steve Combs (Upper Elementary): “Mr. Combs does a fantastic job with 
swimming classes at the CUE.  Our middle school daughter was encouraged and 
excited about going to his class every day.  The Olympics activity he designed for 

the end of the session was awesome!  Thanks Mr. Combs, for making great 
learning opportunities for our students!”  ~Anonymous 

 
Stephanie Edge (Middle School): “Stephanie came in the middle of the school 
year and hit the ground running! We are so thankful to have her help on the 

special ed team at CMS. She is very passionate about her work and has been a 
big help this school year.”  ~Carolyn 

 
Bill Barnes (High School): “Dr. Barnes is not only an exceptional leader, he is a 

motivator, a dreamer, and most importantly passionate about learning and the 
students he serves.  Just look at the programs he has helped create and open 
the last few years.  He has lead CHS to be a pioneer in many areas across the 

state.  CPS is extremely lucky to have him as part of the leadership team.  I hope 
everyone realizes this.”  ~Anonymous   

 
 

 
Do you want to recognize a CPS employee for their exceptional work? 

Complete the short recognition form at:  
https://www.charlottenet.org/staff_recognition.html 

 


